

January 14, 2025

Southhillschorale@gmail.com

Attn: Rick Smith

Dear Rick and choir members:

The staff and residents here at Kane Community Living Center in Scott Twp. would like to thank you for the beautiful holiday concert you provided for our residents here at Kane. Your show is a big highlight of the Christmas season!

We want to let you know how much you are appreciated! We are so fortunate to have such a special event. Once again, thank you so much!

Sincerely

Robert Wernicki, Administrator

Marci Donovan, Activity Director

Marci Donora